
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the  Florida Public Service 

Commission that a Commission staff workshop has been scheduled in 

Docket No. 9 6 0 7 8 6 - T P f  Consideration of BellSouth 

Telecommunications, Inc.'s entry into interLATA services pursuant 

to Section 271 of the Federal Telecommunications Act of 1996 f o r  

t he  following date and time: Monday, March 26, 2001, at 9 : 3 0  a.m., 

in Room 152, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399. The purpose is to discuss scheduling 

and procedures for this Docket. For additional information, please 

contact Beth Keating, Division of Legal Services, at (850) 413- 

6 2 1 2 .  


